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Chicago Section of the Institute of Food Technologists 

February 2023 Letter from the Chair 
 
Dear CSIFT Community, 
  
I hope this finds you all well. It is difficult to believe we are more than halfway through February already! 
  
Our February Pre-Valentine’s Day Event was a great success! We enjoyed a delicious wine and cheese 
pairing at Cooper’s Hawk, as well as a virtual presentation by Torey Arvik on the flavors and aromas in wine. 
We had an excellent turnout and it was wonderful to network with everyone.  
  
We hope to see all of you at our next event, a trivia night!! This is a joint event with the Chicagoland Food 
Science Foundation, and $10 of every registration will be donated to support scholarships. Trivia will be held 
at Granite City in Schaumburg.Come test out your food science skills! Gather a team or sign up on your own 
here.  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Helen Bengtson 
Chicago Section IFT Chair 
chair@chicagoift.org 
John B Sanfilippo & Son, Inc. 

  


